
LOYOLA COLLEGE 
 

 
 

INAUGURATION OF BUSINESS 
ADMINISTRATION FORUM 2021-22:  

A REPORT  
 

 



The Business Administration Department’s  Business Administaration Forum was 

inaugrated on 21st October, 2021 in Y.D. Hall, Loyola College. The session started with a 

blissful good morning note and a prayer song.  

 

The welcome address was given by Dr. I. Eucharista Fatima Mary, Coordinator of the 

department. 

 



Mr. Bhavik. K, Academic Secretary, introduced the dynamic and distinguished Chief 

Guest, Mr. Shivkumar Eashwaran, who is the Chairman of Canadian Crystalline Group of 

Companies and the Hon. First Consul General of South India, Republic of Armenia.  

 

Mr. Shivkumar Eashwaran was felicitated with a souvenir by Mr. A. Austin Xavier 

Amirtharaj, Dean of Arts, Loyola College. 

 



Mr. Adithya Joseph, Department Secretary, presented the department's plan of action for 

the academic year 2021-2022 with the sole goal of improving the department's prospects 

by setting up new and attainable goals, strengthening the student-teacher relationship and 

most importantly motivating the students to cultivate a winning mindset. 

 

 

 

Mr. Shivkumar Eashwaran congratulated all the students on getting elected for various 

posts and shared many valuable learnings throughout the course of his address.  He said, 

“Change is constant and we need to adapt continuously to the changes in order to be 

successful.”  He further emphasized on the importance of gaining practical knowledge in 

addition to theoretical knowledge. 



 

 

 

 

 



The speaker then presented badges to the forum members in the gracious presence of  

Dr. V. Arockia Jerold, President of the Business Administration Forum and  

Dr. I. Eucharista Fatima Mary, Coordinator. 

 

Dr. V. Arockia Jerold, Business Administration Forum President administered the oath to 

the office-bearers, who promised to carry out the duties and responsibilities as part of the 

forum activities with diligence and integrity. 

 



At the end of the event, we thanked Mr.Shivkumar Eashwaran for his valuable time and 

for enlightening the participants. We also extended our gratitude to Dr. I Eucharista Fatima 

Mary (Coordinator of the department), Dr. V Arockia Jerold (President of Business 

Administration Forum), and all the faculty of the Business Administration department for 

their able support and coordination in making the inauguration a grand success. 

The inaugural session came to a fine close with the singing of the National Anthem. 

 

In the picture: Mr.Shivkumar Eashwaran (Chief Guest), Dr. I. Eucharista Fatima Mary 
(Coordinator), Dr. V. Arockia Jerold (Forum President) along with the other faculty of 

the BBA Department and the badge-holders (BAF 2021-22) 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


